
Dear Sir/Madam,

‘Seminar on Recent Changes In Foreign Trade Policy’
Monday, November 26, 2018 at IMC

IMC Chamber of Commerce and Industry through its Forum of Affiliated Associations Committee is organizing a
Seminar on Recent Changes in Foreign Trade Policy jointly with the Directorate General of Foreign Trade, the
details are as follows:

Day and Date : Monday, November 26, 2018
Time : 5.00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.
Venue : Babubhai Chinai Committee Room, 2nd Floor, IMC Bldg, IMC Marg, Churchgate

The five year FTP 2015-20 provides a framework for increasing exports of goods and services as well as
generation of employment and increasing value addition in the country, in keeping with the “Make in India”
vision of our Hon’ble Prime Minister. The focus of the Govt. is to support both the manufacturing and services
sectors, with a special emphasis on improving the ‘Ease of doing business’.

The Seminar will be addressed by Dr. S. K. Bansal, Joint Director General of Foreign Trade on ‘Recent Changes
in Foreign Trade Policy and Strategy to use Trade Analytics’ and their relevance to the growth and
development of SMEs.

This seminar would be beneficial to exporters and budding entrepreneurs as this will give insights and in-depth
knowledge about the policy and how it will boost the exports. Hence to understand the business potential, we
cordially invite you to attend this event. Please confirm your attendance at the earliest to make requisite
arrangements.

We also request you to disseminate the Seminar information amongst your Associates, Affiliates and other
important stakeholders who wish to benefit from this informative event.

Kindly note there is no participation fee. However, registration is mandatory.

To register kindly send us the following information as given below:

Name:
Organisation:
Designation:
Email ID:
Mobile / Phone Number:

We will appreciate a line in confirmation of your attendance to Mr. Anup Misal, Assistant Director on
anup.misal@imcnet.org or Tel no: 022-71226678 at the earliest.

We do hope you will be able to seize this opportunity and participate in this Seminar.

With regards,

Ajit Mangrulkar
Director General, IMC Chamber of Commerce and Industry


